Myrtleford ralley

Myrtleford ralley was on the weekend over 1st July. We were joined by new members Mel and
Margaret for their second ralley and we welcome them both and hope to see them at many more
ralleys.

We were also joined by Sigie and Bianka, Tom and Anne, Fred and Sue, Madelyn and Bill, Jan and
Steve, Len and Marlene, lan and Judy, Jan and Steve, Sandy and Peter

and David and Linda.

On the Friday afternoon we went into Bright and had a look around. Some of the couples found a
nice bakery and pie shop, where we sat and had refreshments supporting the town.

Saturday afternoon was a chilly trip to Lake Buffalo through the town of Nug Nug and travelled past
hopfields and it was great to see a lot of livestock in the paddocks now we have had some rain

Saturday night's meal was at The Buffalo Hotel in Myrtleford which was enjoyed by all.
Sunday was a trip into Beechworth by some couples. A nice afternoon tea was enjoyed.

Linda and David went to the cafe Fez which is highly recommended it also has an Emporium out back
which has a large range of Asian ware it was very intersting.

The weather unfortunately continued being rainy and cold but being winter and not far from the
snowfields was to be expected, we still managed to sit around the fire for happy hour with Mel
doing his party trick thankfully he didn't hurt himself.

Monday we said goodbye to Bianka, Sigie, lan, Judy, Tom and Anne Whilst the other couples spent
another day visiting a lookout, braving the weather.



